CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LOS ANGELES

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

June 6, 2016

STARS Steering Committee

Association for the Advancement of Sustainability
in Higher Education (AASHE)

2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Subject: California State University, Los Angeles (Cal State LA) STARS Submission
Dear Committee Members:

California State University, Los Angeles is pleased to submit the results of our first comprehensive
campus-wide Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS) assessment. This
report was prepared through collaborative efforts across the entire campus community, and I affirm
the data presented to be true and accurate to the best of our abilities.

Cal State LA is continually pushing boundaries to promote the highest standards of social justice and
environmental stewardship. By submitting this report, Cal State LA furthers its commitment toward a
more sustainable and resilient future. We welcome the opportunity to share our accomplishments
and collaborate with other institutions to advance the cause of sustainability in the Southern
California region and beyond.

Cal State LA is pleased to have the opportunity to participate in this effort to assess and improve upon
our current sustainability initiatives and practices. We look forward to further engaging our
community, developing best practices, and making progress towards a more sustainable future.
Thank you for providing the opportunity for our campus to evaluate and measure our sustainable
performance.

Sincerely,

William A. Covino
President
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